
From: Office of the Governor Site Support
Sent: 6/22/2015 11:18:40 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Frustrated Single Mother

Title: Ms
First Name: Pleshette
Middle Initial:
Last Name: Amaker
Suffix: 
Street Address: 3 Lionburg Court
Street Address 2: 
City: Columbia
State: SC
Zip: 29229
Phone: 

Email: samaker40@gmail.com

Affiliation: South Carolina Resident
Message:
To Whom it May Concern 
  
I am writing sending this email because I've exhausted my efforts to try to get some resolve to 
my challenge. To receive child support for my daughters that are 13 and 14 years old from their 
father Nekeeba Dewayne Jackson
  
I get money from him sporadically when it fits his needs or when he has nothing going on in his 
life. I recently learned aa an Army Veteran received a lump sum of money from the VA and none 
was put towards our children.  
  
  
The fact that I have had to in the past take time out of my day to continuously stay on the 
department of child support when it came to my case and trying to get some enforcement is 
ridiculous.  I should not have to even emails such as this to get help receiving Child Support. 
Obviously nothing has changed because to this day nothing has happened. The last contact I 
had with the child support office,  was me  advising them that he works at Jazza Barber shop 
located at 6300 Garners Ferry Rd, Columbia, SC 29209. Yet again no enforcement of the 
support order. 

 My ex husband Nakeeba Dewayne Jackson is more $20,000+ in arrears.  What can be done to 
resolve this perpetual matter.  I would like to insure these funds are received so that I can help 
raise ours girls with the things they need.
  
  
I am appealing to the highest legal authority in the state so that I facilitate the proper care of our 
children. 

Thank you for you time and consideration. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Pleshette Amaker


